
STATE HOUSE CHURCH IS
UNCONSTITUTIONAL

It is both shocking and unacceptable that President William Ruto is covertly

constructing a Church on the premises of State House in Nairobi.

The Atheists In Kenya Society views this action as anti-democratic and a

promotion of Christian nationalism by President Ruto. We want to remind the

President that Kenya does not belong to Christians only. 

At its core, the construction of a Church at the State House threatens the

principle of the separation of church and state and undermines Article 8 of the

Kenyan Constitution.

We have directed our lawyers to immediately initiate legal action to halt this

egregious misuse of taxpayer funds.
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